
Planning Commission Vacancy Announcement 

The Planning Commission consists of five (5) members who each serve a four (4) 

year term. Members of the Planning Commission must reside within the 

municipality. 

The Planning Commission is an advisory board. Commission members play a 

major role in advising and providing recommendations to the Board of Supervisors 

on matters of community growth and development. The Planning Commission 

reviews all applications for subdivision and land development plans as well as, by 

request of the Board of Supervisors, Conditional Use and Zoning Amendment 

applications. The Planning Commission meets as needed on the first Thursday of 

the month at 7:00 PM at the Freedom Township Municipal Building. Commission 

members are paid $35.00 per meeting attended.  

Please contact Zach Gulden, Township Manager, at zgulden@freedomtwp.org if 

interested in filling this seat.  

mailto:zgulden@freedomtwp.org

